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STEPHANIE C. KOPELOUSOS 
SECRETARY 

RE: PRO-RING MANHOLE ADJUSTMENT SYSTEM 

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

The Department has completed a preliminary review of your application for the above referenced 
product. Specification number 425 covers this type of product but it. is not a QPL item. This 
product can be used on a job by job basis as approved by the Project Engineer as outlined in the 
specification. 

This document does not warrant approval of your product, nor does it endorse the use of it. The 
Product Evaluation section merely receives the information packet, pertaining to the product, and 
forwards it on for evaluation by the appropriate technical expert within our department. 

If you have questions about your application, please me at (850) 414- 4776 or by email at 
barry.smith@dot.state.f1.us. 

BES 

Sincerely, 

-?--/:2 g::/z.. 
~arry E. Smith 
Product Evaluator 
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